Memorandum of Understanding
Between the United States Postal Service
And the
American Postal Workers Union, AFL-CIO

RE: Temporary Extension on Step 3 and Arbitration Appeals - EXTENDED

The parties agree that the Memorandum of Understanding, Re: Temporary Extension on Step 3 and
Arbitration Appeals, dated April 14, 2020, is extended through July 17, 2020.

Rickey R. Dean Vance Zimnﬁman
Manager, Contract Administration Director Industrial Relations
United States Postal Service American Postal Workers Union, AFL-CIO

Date: _May 20, 2020 Date: May 20, 2020






